Potential Topics for Ongoing Discussions Among Professionals
We encourage the professionals in your congregation to meet regularly to discuss the progress of the project.  Here are potential topics for conversation.
1. What are some of the ideas that I/we are generating as a result of the discussions so far?

2. What are the linkages between what is currently going on in the congregation (or could be) and what is happening in The RE-IMAGINE Project?

3. Are there any areas of strong agreement or disagreement between/among us – how can we continue to discuss the areas of disagreement?

4. What opportunities have we had to share our message in TF meetings?  What opportunities will we have?

5. Who are the lay people who are shining in this process?  How can we make sure to thank them and keep them engaged?

6. Who are the lay people who are slipping away?  Could a word from us bring them back?

7. What other supports do we need to keep doing this project and keep doing the rest of our job?  How can we get that support?

8. What issues can we foresee coming up in the LT or TF where our leadership might be needed?
9. What more can we do to engage the Board and the teachers with what's going on in RE-IMAGINE? 

10. How often should we meet for this kind of conversation? How can we make the time to do so?
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